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TO : All World Archery Philippines Members and Club Members
DATE : October 9, 2016

SUBJECT :LETTER OF APPRECIATION to JUDGE NESTOR BULOSAN

In behalf of all World Archery Philippine members and club members, we would like to
congratulate Judge Nestor Bulosan for passing with flying colors on his participation in the
Judges Seminar held in Osaka, Japan last September 23 - 25, 2016. He has been
accredited as “World Archery International Judge Candidate”

Judge Bulosan, it is a great honor and appreciation for us World Archery Philippines
knowing what you have accomplished. We would like congratulate and recognize you for
your accomplishment and wishing you all the best for your new tasks.

Build many milestones in your career and enjoy the smiles of success forever. Again,
congratulations and keep up the good work from your Archery family.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

Felizardo Sevilla Clint Aranas Sheree Gotuaco
Chairman President VP Internal
Peter Miguel Daniel Ongchoco John Philip Orbeta
VP Government VP Marketing Treasurer

Rosendo Sombrio
Secretary General
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